
CR Berlin Study Group  

“Interdisciplinary research on CR: joining forces or widening the gap?” 

Round Table Discussion and Paper Development Workshop 

Call for Papers 

 

On July 19, a special CR Study Group event will be organized around a round table discussion 
together with an extended format paper development workshop.   

Aims 

Since its inaugural meeting in March 2011, the CR Berlin study group has emerged as an important 
forum bringing together Berlin scholars on corporate responsibility from a variety of disciplines.  The 
study group has worked in various formats including hosting international guests, paper 
presentations, “world café” sessions to explore collaborations among group members, round table 
debates with practitioners and open discussion forums on cutting edge issues in CR research.   

This workshop aims to deepen this interdisciplinary dialogue with a special event.  A keynote round 
table debate will explore the interconnections of CR research in business studies, political science, 
economics, and sociology around the theme “Interdisciplinary research on CR: joining forces or 
widening the gap?”  The main workshop will be focused on the presentation and development of 
papers intended for journal publication.   

Those interested in presenting a paper should submit a title and abstract (no more than one page) by 
the dates below.  Submissions should be limited to unpublished papers, although papers under 
review or undergoing a revise and submit are very welcome.  Upon acceptance, full papers will be 
submitted and made available in advance of the workshop.  Paper presentations by the author will 
be limited to 20 minutes followed by comments from a discussant (roughly 10 minutes) and then 
open discussion. 

Schedule 

Submission of paper title and abstract:   May 22, 2013 

Notification of acceptance:     May 29, 2013 

Registration and full papers due:   July 8, 2013 

Workshop:       July 19, 2013 at the FU Berlin 

Registration 

All abstracts, papers and registration requests should be done via email to LS-Jackson@wiwiss.fu-
berlin.de at the following dates.  If you would like to attend the workshop, we ask you to please 
register with us via email prior to July 8 so that we are able to distribute materials in advance.  
Participation in the workshop is free.  A dinner is being planned after the workshop for informal 
socializing, where participants to attend at their own expense.   
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